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Dear Ohio Power Sitting Board,

Good morning. | am writing to you today, as a student of Ohio State, to oppose The Ohio State
University's new gas plant. This would cause untold health problems on the Ohio State
Community, the city of Columbus, and Franklin county. In addition, this will ignore the goal
of 100% renewables put forth by the mayor of Columbus.

Please stop the development of the gas plant and have Ohio State look to renewable sources of
energy.

Sincerely,

Connor Nagy

2nd Year OSU Student
nagy.221@osu.edu
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